My name is Robert Rodriguez and | live on the Willamette River adjacent Champoege Park. | have lived
here since 2004. 1 am completely opposed to HB2351. | sat on one of the committee's to discuss and
come up with a plan for the Marine Board to present for legislation. The Marine Board mission
statement: "The Marine Board is dedicated to making the state's waterways safe and enjoyable for a
wide range of recreationists and it's our mission to serve Oregon's recreational boating public through
education , enforcement, access, and environmental stewardship for a safe and enjoyable

experience." This bill will allow the marine board to overreach its purpose and duty to serve Oregon's
recreational boating public. This bill and the persons behind it are only trying to "backdoor" the removal
of all boating activities that make this river so great for families to enjoy. Robert Rodriguez DMD



